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GCC Classes Cancelled Until Island Returns to COR4

¢ NEWS
e Posted Date: 10/08/2023

Sunday, October 8, 2023
In light of the island's current Condition of Readiness 2 (COR-2), Guam Community College campus will be closed
to the public effective Monday, October 9, 2023. Please note that all scheduled classes, boot camps, and testings
have been canceled as well.

To stay informed about the resumption of classes and the reopening of our campus, please tune in to local media.
Additionally, we will post updates on MyGCC, Facebook and Instagram @GuamCC, so be sure to follow us for the
latest news.

Sign up for GCC Text Alerts here: guamcc.edu/TextMe
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